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Lynne Wexler Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors
Upper Saddle River Group

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor
Realtors, is pleased to announce that Lynne Wexler has
joined the new Upper Saddle River group of Terrie
O’Connor Realtors.

Lynne began her real estate career in 1984 and
has worked for companies in Saddle River and Allendale.
Throughout the years, Lynne has earned numerous
distinctions and has been the Realtor of the Month on
many occasions. She also holds a Master’s degree in
Media and Communications from Seton Hall University.

Lynne attributes her success in the real estate
business to establishing strong personal relationships with her clients. Her
dedication and patience with meeting her clients’ needs has earned her many
referrals from satisfied clients through the years. Lynne understands that buying
a home is a very important decision and providing her clients with the support
and patience that she knows is key.

Lynne and her husband have resided in Montvale for over thirty years.
They raised two children who are graduates of the Pascack Valley Regional
school system. She is extremely knowledgeable about the Saddle River Valley
and surrounding towns but has also assisted many clients in all parts of New
Jersey with their real estate transactions.

Lynne looks forward to being part of Terrie O’Connor Realtors and credits
the company on providing boutique, first class service and excellent advertising.
Lynne Wexler can be reached at Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Upper Saddle River
at (201) 327-7100 or email her at lwexler@tocr.com.



